
May 29, 2020 

 

Greetings to EES Families! 

 

We are about to begin another new adventure for the month of June!  We are 

looking forward to welcoming some of our children back to school part-time 

starting on Monday, June 1st.  Thank you so much for responding to all the emails 

and phone calls in the last week as we determined who would be returning and 

who would be continuing to stay home during this time.   

 

A great deal of work has been done to ensure we are meeting the provincial 

health and safety guidelines put in place for the students whose parents have 

chosen to allow their children to attend school on a limited basis.  Any student 

wishing to return to school in June MUST be PRE-ARRANGED.  This includes riding 

the school bus.  There are guidelines around which day(s) your child can attend 

and how many students are permitted to be in each class at any given time.  

Please contact the school office if you have not confirmed your child’s 

attendance. 

 

Please know that if your child will be continuing with their at home learning 

program during the month of June, your classroom teacher will continue to 

provide support remotely and communicate with you regularly.  Your child’s work 

will be the same as those students who are at school.  You can still work on as 

much as you and your family feel comfortable with.  Report Cards will be emailed 

to you at the end of June.  We have set the dates of June 15th and June 16th for 

you to schedule a time to pick up your child’s belongings if you haven’t already.  

The link below will lead you to the appointment booking program to arrange a 

time.  Packages will be arranged in the gym and someone will greet you at the 

door by the gym at your scheduled time.    

https://ees.parentconferences.net/admin/ 

 

Students who will be returning to school in June will be receiving a separate letter 

later today, with detailed information.  Students who have arranged to ride the 

school bus will also receive a letter later today. 

 

We are planning a way to celebrate and honour our Grade 7 students who will 

be moving on to high school in September.  Grade 7 teachers will be in touch 

about the details. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the office by phone or 

email.  We are not permitting “drop-in” visitors at this time. 
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